***********************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish ***************************************************
November 14, 2010

Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday, November 13


4:00 – Mass for All Souls

Sunday, November 14


8:00 – Mass for All Souls


9:30 – Mr. & Mrs. Frank Zaccardi –Memorial

         11:30 --  Mass for the People

Saturday, November 20


4:00 – Mass for All Souls

Sunday, November 21


8:00  -- Mass for All Souls


9:30 – Clement Powers – 1st Anniversary
          11:30 – Mass for the People


6:00 – Mass for All Souls
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THANKSGIVING
St. John’s will sponsor a special Thanksgiving Eve Mass on Weds, Nov 24th at 6 pm. Our hope is that this will be a more convenient time for people to attend Mass and to give thanks for all the many blessings that we enjoy.  The parish musicians will provide music for this special celebration and everyone is asked to bring a bag of canned or dry food. 
We are hopeful many people will attend this special Mass not only to give thanks for all of God’s many blessings but also to help sustain the food pantry during the winter months.
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Our Shared Treasure

November 7th Collection:  $5117
Grand Annual:  $660

Campaign for Human Development:  $1092

Thank you for your continued generosity
St. Vincent de Paul 
     This week the food pantry served 44 households and we are low on many items.  When you shop, we could use: tuna, baked beans, cereal, and baking items. Personal care items such as shampoo and deodorant are always welcome—as are cash donations!

     We are excited because this year the “Holiday House Tours” will be donating funds they raise from the project to the two pantries in East Bridgewater! The tours will be held on Sunday, December 12 from noon until 4:00 pm. Several homes are still needed for the tour. If you would be willing to participate by decorating and offering to open your home, please call Maria Buckley at 508-378--0123
Pieta
     Pieta, a bereavement support group for parents who have suffered the loss of a child of any age, will be holding their 27th Annual Lighting Service on Sunday, November 28th. The service will be held at St. Timothy Church, 650 Nichols St. Norwood MA Parents who have os a child come together in prayer, song and support as we light a candle in memory of each child who has gone before us.

     The service begins a 1:00 p.m. and will be followed by a reception in the church hall for sharing and refreshments. Everyone is welcome.

     For further information or directions to the church, please call: Barbara Waters 508-384-6663; Roberta Willard 508-588-7868; Jo Callari 508-668-3105.

Project Rachel
Do you know someone who is carrying grief and sorrow over past abortions? Project Rachel is the post-abortion ministry of the Catholic Church to help those dealing with the pain of abortion.  Project Rachel will offer a “Come to the Waters” post abortion healing retreat on Saturday, December 4 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.. Location is confidential. For more information and registration, contact Project Rachel at 508-651-3100 or help@projectrachelboston.com

PARISH DIRECTORIES

The Parish Directories have been completed and are in the sacristy. If you participated in the directory project by having your portrait taken by Olan Mills last year, please take ONE directory and check your name/family off the list. 
God of This City Tour

5 Nights*5 Regions*1 Church United

All for the glory of God

Please visit this website for more information

www.oymboston.org
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SKI TRIP

FEBRURY 18 -- 21ST
SIGN UPS FOR THIS FUN EVENT

WILL BE AFTER THE TEEN MASS 

ON NOVEMBER 21

A DOWN PAYMENT WILL BE REQUIRED AT THAT TIME.

PLEASE LISTEN FOR ANNOUNCEMENTS
AT CCD.

Archbishop Williams High School

ANNUAL HOLIDAY CRAFT FAIR

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2010

10:00 – 3:00

Over 40 crafters, Handmade Crafts, Baked Goods, Raffles and Café

Admission: $3.00, Senior Citizens $2.00

Start your Christmas Shopping at

St. John’s

2nd ANNUAL CRAFT FAIR

Sat, Nov 27th 

9am - 2-pm in the Church
Hall

Free Admission

The Catholic Women’s Club is planning to serve food at our annual Craft Fair and we are looking for kitchen help and ideas—

Please call Mary Ann @ 508-378-4704
[image: image1.jpg]




Dear Friends,

The Grand Annual Collection begins this weekend and extends until Jan. 1, 2011.  We are asking each working person or family to make a donation of $250.  I certainly realize that some may not be able to do that.  All that I would ask is that you would challenge yourself to be as generous as you can.  Others are able to make a larger donation than the one suggested, again, challenge yourself to be as generous as you can.  Whatever your donation, please know that it will be gratefully accepted and I am positive that the Lord will bless your generosity. For the benefit of those who are not on the mailing list or who were not with us last weekend, a copy of my letter outlining the need for the Grand Annual Collection can be found on the ushers tables and envelopes for this collection can be found there as well.

I want to thank everyone who has brought food to Mass for the needy of our community.  The number of patrons that we service is ever growing so your donations are greatly appreciated.  Please check the items needed as outlined in the St Vincent de Paul article. Thank you, also, to those who have put money in the “Poor Boxes” – I can assure you that it is being put to good use.  

Finally, I am going to celebrate a special Mass on Thanksgiving Eve this year at 6:00 p.m. rather than on Thanksgiving Day when there is so much hustle and bustle.  My hope is that this change will offer you the ability to take the time to come and thank the Lord for all of his many blessings.  We are indeed a blessed people and parish. Please come and reflect on all the many blessing that our Lord has bestowed on us. In the true spirit of Thanksgiving, I would ask that each person or family bring a bag of canned or packaged food to the Mass which will help to maintain our food pantry during the winter months.

God Bless

Fr. Wally

�





UPCOMING DATES TO CONSIDER





Nov 16 – Fr. Wally arrives home from                          Ghana


NOV 17 – PARISH COUNCIL MEETING


            7 PM – CHAPEL


NOV 19 – FUND RAISING MEETING


NOV 24 – Thanksgiving Eve Mass--6 pm Weds evening


NOV 27 -- Craft Fair in Church Hall


DEC 2 – ADVENT SERVICE – more info to come





FEB 18 – 21 – SKI TRIP





COYLE & CASSIDY HIGH SCHOOL


OPEN HOUSE


SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 14


1 – 4 PM





300 Club Winners—October


John & Pat Morawski      Kay Payton


Elaine Sands      Bob & Pat Solakoff





ROSARY CANISTERS


There are rosary canisters at the doors of the church for your loose change.  To date the “Praising Jesus through Mary” rosary makers have sent over 28,000 beads to the missions.  Thanks for your support








SACRED HEART HIGH SCHOOL





ADMISSIONS INFORMATION SESSIONS





TUES., NOV 16 – 3-5 PM.


MON, DEC 6 – 6-8 PM
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